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Vice President for Research
303/491-6355

October 2, 1978

Mr. Howard Br~
Pa tent Counse1
Wisconsin Alumni Research
614 Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

Foundati on

cfu
Colorado State University
Fort Collins, Colorado
80523

Sorry for the delay in responding to your request for comments about
the Interassociation Management Related Group (IMRG) and the possibility
of SUPA becoming a member. I am in agreement with you in that IMRG
is so diverse I can see no real advantage to SUPA in becoming a member
group (and vise versa). Should SUPA decide to affiliate with another
organization it would seem to me that SRA or LES would be better
choi ces to cons i der. SUPA doesn I t seem to quite "fit in" with the
associations currently members of IMRG.

Si ncere ly,

ll~tU
Cy:J;~~"Hanson
Assistant to the Vice President
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